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Watts Remy

From: Andy Meyer <cryaexecvp@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:35 PM
To: Watts Remy
Subject: SB 47 Waterway Access Account

Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee 
My name is Andy Meyer from the Columbia River Yachting Association.  We are an Association of 20 Yacht Clubs on the 
Columbia and Willamette Rivers.  We work closely with the Marine Board and are strongly urging the passage of SB 47 
Waterways Access Account .  It will be good for all boaters state wide.  
Respectfully Submitted. 
  --  
Andy Meyer 
Executive Vice President 
Columbia River Yachting Association 


